
According to Wikipedia, an annual report is a comprehensive report on a
company's activities throughout the preceding year. Annual reports are intended
to give shareholders and other interested people information about the
company's activities and financial performance. They may be considered as grey
literature. Most jurisdictions require companies to prepare and disclose annual
reports, and many require the annual report to be filed at the company's registry.
Companies listed on a stock exchange are also required to report at more

frequent intervals.

Country-Specific Practices:
Africa
South Africa: The government has provided relief funds for non-governmental service
providers.

Europe
Georgia: The Georgian Parliament has adopted a 25% gender quota to ensure that women
will be better represented in the legislative assemblies.

Latin America and the Caribbean
Chile: The President of the Senate and the Chairwoman of the Gender and Labor
Committees of the Chamber of Deputies convened a roundtable discussion on gender and
COVID-19 along with 80 civil society organizations.

A D D R E S S I N G  T H E  I M P A C T  O F  C O V I D - 1 9  O N  W O M E N ,  G I R L S
A N D  L G B T I  P E R S O N S :  P O L I C Y  R E C O M M E N D A T I O N S  F O R

P A R L I A M E N T A R I A N S

R E P R E S E N T A T I O N  I N  D E C I S I O N - M A K I N G

Many governments have excluded community organizations from important discussions
even though the latter often hold key information about vulnerable populations needed to
make thoughtful and informed policies. Currently, the majority of national-level
parliamentary committees established to handle the COVID-19 pandemic do not have
enough female or LGBTI representation.

To learn more about PGA's Gender, Equality and Inclusion Program, or to share your country’s

experience and policies, please contact: 

Mónica Adame, Program Director (monica.adame@pgaction.org) 

Alex Roche, Senior Program Officer (alejandro.roche@pgaction.org) 

Consult with women and LGBTI civil society organizations on how to best
meet community needs;
Call for the creation of special task forces or other governmental bodies
focused on women and LGBTI issues to incorporate into the governmental
response structure;
Allocate resources to community-led monitoring and reporting initiatives
on the rights of women and LGBTI persons at the local and national levels;
Consider affirmative action procedures to make the parliamentary
election process more inclusive of key stakeholders, such as women and
LGBTI persons.

Actions Parliamentarians can take:


